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Fundraising through shopping at the store or online merchants. . . 

Do you buy groceries? Do you shop online? 
Then you can help Pacific Primary – at no cost to you – and raise additional funds to help our teachers, children and programs.  Please sign up today!

What is eScrip? 
eScrip is a free way to raise money for Pacific Primary that ALL families can participate in!   eScrip does not require any payment or donation on your part but just a few minutes of your time and remembering to begin any online shopping from the eScrip online “mall.” To make that easier we encourage you to add the eScrip button to your browser!

How does it work?

To raise money for Pacific Primary via shopping at local stores, all you will need is to register your grocery club card number and /or debit and credit card numbers and proceeds from your shopping will support our school. To raise money for Pacific Primary via online merchants all you do is simply begin your online shopping at the eScrip mall and then click to favorite online merchants and proceeds from your shopping will support our school. It’s free, it’s fast, it’s fun and it helps our children!
Go to www.escrp.com; then click on the Sign Up - It's Free!  link on the right to begin registration.

· Select Group ID, type our Group I.D -  121202162  - into the Search field and then click on the Search button.

· Click on the Pacific Primary link and then click on the Next button on the next screen.

· Follow the instructions on the following Support Registration screens.

·  For shopping at local stores like Safeway, you can register your debit and credit cards, as well as your grocery club card.

· For online merchants, start at the eScrip mall and click to the online retailer and a percentage of sales will go to Pacific Primary! 

That’s it!  It’s that easy – whenever your family shops, Pacific Primary earns dollars. 

→If you are already registered and have a Safeway card, you may need to renew your registration. 

If you have questions, please contact Kathryn Surso-Rodriguez by e-mail at ksurso@gmail.com.
 †Electronic Scrip Incorporated (ESI) has made a firm commitment to protect all customer information provided. ESI will not license, sell, exchange or distribute any personally identifying information about eScrip participants to any third parties not directly involved with the eScrip program. Visit www.escrip.com for complete Terms and Conditions.

